
 
 
 

November 1, 2007 
 
Dear Neighbour, 
 
 
Subject: Consultation on the redevelopment of the former Viger Station and Hotel site 
 
 
The Office de consultation publique de Montréal (OCPM) has begun its consultation on 
the redevelopment of the former Viger Station and Hotel site. This is a decisive stage in 
the project we are planning for this site. Following the consultations, the OCPM will issue 
recommendations to Montréal city council concerning zoning changes so that the 
project can go ahead. 
 
The OCPM has already held two public meetings on the project on October 23 and 24. 
At these two meetings, participants had an opportunity to find out about the project, 
the stages in approving it and the necessary zoning changes.  
 
On November 21, citizens will be asked to present their opinions during a meeting to be 
held at 1550 Metcalfe, 14th floor, at 7 PM. We encourage you to attend this meeting 
and offer your evaluation of the project we are proposing, along with your suggestions 
for improving it. You can also send the commission a brief, which must reach the OCPM 
by November 16 at the latest. You will find information on the project and the public 
consultation on the website www.ocpm.qc.ca.   
 
In the meantime, we will be displaying the model of the project for those of you who 
haven’t had a chance to see it, and anyone who would like to see it again.  
 

Dates:  November 10 and 11:  11 AM to 4 PM 
November 12, 13, 14 and 15: 4 PM to 8 PM 

 
Place:  373 Berri, across from Dalhousie Square 

 
For additional information, please call us anytime at (514) 290-6001 or e-mail us at 
info@vigerdmc.com.  You can also visit our website at www.vigerdmc.com. 
 
Yours very truly,  
 
 

 
 
Cameron Charlebois 
General Manager 
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